
 
 

 
 

NOTICE FOR PRIORITY-IV  CANDIDATES : AFMS PG ADMISSION 2024 
THROUGH NEET MDS-2024  

 
 
1. Refer web notice No 38217/NEET MDS-2024/II/DGAFMS/DG-1D dt                            

26 Jun 2024. 

 
2. 01 x PG seat in the subject of Periodontology at AFMC, Pune is available for 

Priority-III, IV & V candidates in the next round of MCC Counselling scheduled to be 

held from 12 Aug 2024. 

 
3. Keeping in view, the window for fresh registration & choice filling for next round 

of MCC counselling, as per schedule published by MCC, Priority-IV Candidates ( Ex 

AFMS SSC Dental Officers within 3 years of release, i.e., not before 01 May 2021) 

desirous of attending AFMS PG (MDS) admission 2024 are intimated to forward a 

scanned copy of following documents by e-mail to oicexams.afmc@nic.in with the 

subject ‘NEET MDS ROLL NO XYZ : PRIORITY-IV ADMISSION THROUGH NEET 

MDS 2024’ from today onwards till 10:00 AM on 08 Aug 2024 :-  
 

(a) NEET MDS-2024 Admit Card. 

(b) Copy of release order from AFMS by DGAFMS/ Concerned Medical 

Directorate/ NOC. 

(c) Score Card. 

 
4. Please specify the following in the e-mail :- 

 (a) E-mail ID registered for NEET MDS-2024 with NBE. 

 (b) Mobile No registered with NBE for NEET MDS-2024. 

 (c) Alternate Mobile No. 

 
5. The list of eligible candidates will be forwarded to the MCC by this office on          

08 Aug 2024. 

 
6. Keep visiting our official website for updates. 
 

  
Note : The subject of the e-mail must be as specified at para 1 above. Not 

abiding with the contents of this notice may result in the candidate not being 

considered for the counselling for AFMS seats through NEET MDS-2024. 

  

 

Notification No : 38217/NEET MDS-2024/IV/DGAFMS/DG-1D         

Date     :   01 Aug 2024     


